Education Committee Report

Annual General Meeting

May 5, 2015

The Education Committee is committed to improving knowledge on the environment and educating people on waste management.

CMEI continues to support environmental education with the bussing of grade 4 students from all host community schools to the landfill for educational sessions. Grants for environmental projects at each of the 5 host schools will now be offered through our special projects committee. This change will allow more money to be put towards monitoring.

Scholarships if \$1000.00 each were awarded to two students at NBCC-Saint John; Lori Graham and Adam O'Donnell and two students at UNBSJ; William M. Bartlett (Bachelor of Science in Software Engineering) and Isabelle S. Goguen (Bachelor of Arts). This will be the last year for the grants. At this time, the board has voted to put more money into environmental monitoring to brnefit the host community.

On behalf of CMEI, it was my pleasure to attend the Remembrance Day ceremony at River Valley Middle School. Laying a wreath on this day not only shows that this board cares about our past but of our future. I would like to personally thank the board for their donation.

Kathy Lawrence

Education Committee, CMEI